
Date: 

Time: 

MINUTES OB' MEETING 

CEN'I'ERVILLE PLANNING COMMISSION 

September 28, 1965 

7:30 P.M. 

Members Present: Theiss, Gimbel, Purdin, Butler 

Plans for Centerville South Section-2 were presented. The 
objections raised at the August 31st meeting had been 
corrected (cul-de-sac, curbs, open ditch). These plans 
(dated 9/28/65) were recommended for approval (unanimous). 

Village South-Sections 9 and 10 were presented. Approval 
was recommended (unanimous) with changes shown (ric--rac 
on outlet of culvert under S. Village Dr.) on plans (Issue 
date September 24, 1965). 

Black Oak Estates - Section 2 presented.- This was unanimously 
approved. Mr. Theiss questioned the lack of a through east-
west cross street on the approved preliminary and the possibility 
of withdrawing the approval of a preliminary plan. 

Mr. Leonard presented rezoning application Z-4-65 for property 
on E. Franklin St. The map presented was in error and was 
returned for corrections. 

Respectfully submitted, 

John Mann Butler, Secy. 


